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House of Commons
London
SW1A 0AA
3rd June 2020
Attn: XXX MP
Dear Mr XXX,
· Support for the UK to suspend its exportation of tear gas, rubber bullets and riot shields to the US.
· Calling for the UK Parliament to implement effective aid for our BAME citizens during Covid-19.
As a former Member of Youth Parliament for the London Borough of Redbridge and a member of the Black and Ethnic Minority community, I felt compelled to write this letter.
I am calling for the UK to not be complicit in the US’ battle to silence the Black Lives Matter movement and immediately suspend its endorsement through supplying rioting apparatus to the US.
Fundamentally, the riots following the unjust murder of George Floyd demand to be heard and acted upon. By the UK supplying sales of riot control gear, I am alarmed at the stance the UK plays in diminishing the voices of civil rights protestors. 
The gravity of the situation is clear. A petition to suspend the UK’s exportation of rioting apparatus to the US is also being circulated. The details of which can be found here: https://www.change.org/p/uk-parliament-uk-parliament-to-suspend-supply-of-rioting-apparatus-to-the-us/dashboard?source_location=user_profile_started
I am also calling for the same level of support to be shown towards our BAME community in the UK. Following the delayed Covid-19 report into the figure of BAME deaths, I am alarmed at the diverging level of aid our BAME citizens are receiving and felt it relevant to request a collective parliamentary response to these failings and call for Parliament to implement sufficient measures in protecting our BAME citizens.  
Lastly, I would like to address how fortunate I am to have your support on these two issues. Your tweets have given me hope that there is scope for change, it is simply my concern that your peers may be of a differing view and thus I sincerely implore you to actively encourage the UK Parliament to sharpen its stance on protecting the BAME community.
The gravity of this situation is clear. Attached is a list of fellow constituents who align with the arguments presented within this letter.
I appreciate your understanding of my concerns as your constituent and look forward to seeing my concerns represented. 
Yours Faithfully,
XXX.
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